
From: Stewart Powell
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Permit #000053492 -Powell & Sons Roofing
Date: Friday, July 25, 2025 1:42:35 PM

External Sender - From: (Stewart Powell

<powellandsonsroofing@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in

unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.

Could you please upload these to the above permit? I would so appreciate it and if possible 
if we could call it in for final as well if there’s an issue, you can call me back at 386-
249-5237 Vickie Powell. Thanks again.
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Sent from my iPhone


